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City sf Glendale

March Lr,zOLt

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office ofthe Secretary
445l2th Street, SW
Washington,DC20554

RE: OET STA File Number 0203-EX-ST-2A13

Dear Ms. Dortch,

I am a representative of the City of Glendale, AZ responsible overseeing public safety
communications.

Representatives of Oceus Networks and Space Data Corporation have contacted us to discuss
their intent to seek Special Temporary Authority (STA) from the FCC to operate in the 700 MHz
public safety broadband spectrum. They are seeking the STA to demonstrate Long Term
Evolution ("LTE") equipment on a high-altitude aerial platform in a test at the NIST labs of the
Public Safety Communications Research (PSCR) progftun.

As we are licensed and operating equipment in itinerant narrowband public safety frequencies
within this county, they wanted to coordinate with us, as needed, for the period the STA is being
requested, March 15-Jrme 15"2A13. The narrowband itinerant channels are low power and used
for direct mode communications. We do not anticipate ny interference. In the unlikely event
of an interference event, coordination will occur with Oceus Networks and Space Data as
needed. The City of GlendaJe raises no objection to the grant of the STA.

Police Communications Systems
Glendale Police Department

Cc: Jerry Knoblach, Space Data Corporation
Doug Sharp, Oceus Networks

6835 North 57th Drive ' Glendale, Arizona 85301
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